
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MUNICIPAL OFFICERS OF THE TOWN OF 

OLD ORCHARD BEACH 
 

The Municipal Officers of the Town of Old Orchard Beach, Maine hereby give Public 
Notice that there will be a Public Hearing held at the Town Hall, Council Chambers, on 
June 4th, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. to consider the following:  
 
 

Shall the Town Council of the Town of Old Orchard Beach consider amendments to 
repeal Ch. 70 (Floods), Article II (Floodplain Management Ordinance), Secs. 70-26 
– 70-38 and referenced Flood Insurance Rate Maps and adopt Ch. 70 (Floods), 
Article II (Floodplain Management Ordinance), Secs. 70-26 – 70-41 and referenced 
Flood Insurance Rate Maps. This proposal replaces the current floodplain 
management ordinance and references flood insurance rate maps with an 
updated floodplain management ordinance and flood insurance rate maps. To 
continue participation in the National Flood Insurance Program the Town is 
required to adopt the ordinance and maps no later than 17 July 2024. 
 
See Attached. 
 
 
 
Per Order of the Municipal Officers this 7th day of May, 2024. 
 
A True Copy 
Attest: 
 
s/Kim McLaughlin___________ 
Kim M. McLaughlin, Town Clerk 
  


